
LE MARE GOLD CORP. ANNOUNCES OFFICER CHANGES 
 

 
Vancouver, BC – March 21, 2019 – LeMare Gold Corp. (TSX-V:LMGC) (“LeMare” or the 
"Company"), is pleased to announce that the first phase of our restructuring and general corporate 
renovation is complete. At this juncture board and management agree that changes reflective of 
general direction and next steps will best serve the company and shareholders; going forward. We 
would like to announce the resignation from President and CEO of Mr. Greenway. We thank him 
for his service and look forward to his continued participation on the board. 
  
At this time Mr Bryson Goodwin has been asked and has agreed to assume the role of President 
and CEO. Mr Goodwin has a great deal of mining success and has the international acumen and 
contacts to shepherd Le Mare to success. 
  
Mr Greenway comments; 
“With the successful changes we have started I feel the company is poised for the next step in its 
development. The time requirements associated with our future endeavours and my prior 
commitments to Kopr Point have given me the clarity to make the best decision for Le Mare 
shareholders. With this in mind, I have tendered my resignation as President and CEO. I give 
shareholders my commitment that I will remain very active with the company as both director and 
key advisor. As the single largest shareholder I have a vested interest in the success of Le Mare. I 
thank Mr Goodwin for agreeing to the role and feel that he is the best choice for the company at 
this time.” 
 
For further information, please contact: Le Mare Gold Corp. 



David Greenway Phone: 604.318.0114 
E-Mail: dg@ontherocks1.com 
 
Further information about the Company is available under our profile on SEDAR at 
www.sedar.com. 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 
 
This news release includes forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. 
All statements within it, other than statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward 
looking. Although the Company believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking 
statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future 
performance and actual results or developments may differ materially from those in forward-
looking statements. Factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from those in 
forward-looking statements include market prices, exploitation and exploration successes, 
continued availability of capital and financing, and general economic, market or business 
conditions. There can be no assurances that such statements will prove accurate and, therefore, 
readers are advised to rely on their own evaluation of such uncertainties. We do not assume any 
obligation to update any forward-looking statements, other than as required pursuant to applicable 
securities laws. 
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